
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE:                 September 24, 2024 

TO:                     Tampa City Council 

FROM:               Guido Maniscalco, Chairman 

SUBJECT:           Cancellation of the Workshop and Evening Session of September 26, 2024 

   
In response to the Executive Orders issued by Governor DeSantis and Mayor Castor, and in consultation 
with the Administration, I am cancelling the Workshop Agenda scheduled for 9am and the Evening 
Session scheduled for 5pm on September 26, 2024.  
 
Agenda Items scheduled for both meetings will be continued to a date and time to be determined. This 
is necessary to ensure the safety of the public and city staff and to allow for all necessary preparations in 
advance of the storm.  
 
 
CC:   John Bennett, Chief of Staff 
         Andrea Zelman, City Attorney 
         Shirley Foxx-Knowles, City Clerk 
         Adam Smith, Communications Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 


